
Military Pathways Grant Questions & Answers 
 
Q: What is meant by a “documented Technical Assistance Relationship with at 

least one military service component”? 
A: DSPS is seeking grant proposals from entities who understand the needs of 

transitioning service members and currently serving Reservists and 
Wisconsin National Guard Airmen and Soldiers. A technical assistance 
relationship would be a point of contact in a military service who can help 
guide decision-making to ensure the maximum impact for those served by 
execution of this grant. 

 
Q: Is there a maximum number of grants? 
A: No. 
 
Q: Does this grant only cover pathways for certain professions? 
A: Yes, profession must be an occupation licensed by DSPS. 
 
 


